
DELAWARE VALLEY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL – MS. MARY ANN OLSOMMER 

 Open House was held at the Delaware Valley Elementary School on September 
7.  Parents and guardians had the opportunity to meet their student’s teachers 
and to learn more about the classroom and the curriculum. 

 School pictures were taken on September 22.   

 The PTA hosted Candy Bar Bingo on September 23, the first Family Fun Night in 
the new building.  The cafeteria was at capacity with all seats full, and fun was 
had by all!     

 DVES faculty participated in two days of training for the Leader in Me on 
September 27 and 28.  During the first day, all faculty learned more about how to 
create a culture of launching leadership in students.  The Lighthouse Team met 
on the second day and began to create a plan for the Leader in Me for DVES for 
the school year and to establish Action Teams.  Much enthusiasm and 
excitement about the opportunities for students from the Leader in Me was 
expressed during these two days.     

 DVE TV/News kicked off on Friday, September 30, with a student meeting for all 
participants.  Mrs. Snure, Mrs. Banach, and Mrs. Gawel provided the students 
with information about the program, expectations for students in the club, and set 
goals for the year.  The fifth graders were excited and anxious to begin.  The first 
show for the 2016-2017 school year aired on Monday, October 3. 


